SIOP-North America Updates for the 2020 Annual Meeting

[bookmark: _GoBack]Currently there is no “formal” SIOP-North America organization, as there is for the other continental branches of SIOP. Over the past year, I have orchestrated a series of conversations with representatives from SIOP-NA, inviting an array of individuals from different backgrounds and disciplines to inform the discussion on what SIOP-NA can and should be. The discussions have been both outward and inward-looking: outward: how can enunciate the benefits of SIOP membership to other North American practitioners, and inward: how we can better structure SIOP-NA to serve its members as well as to support the overall mission of SIOP. We expect to make a proposal to the current SIOP members from North America by the end of the year 2020 and look forward to broader input and engagement.
